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From: Holliday, Lindsay [mailto:lholliday@vikingmail.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 9:30 PM
To: Porter, Andre; Johnson, Thomas; lyn.slaby@puc.state.oh.us; Trombold, Beth; Haque, Asim
Subject: Duke Pipeline Extension Concern
 
Dear Members of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

 

I am writing you because I am concerned about the Duke Pipeline extension proposed for the

Cincinnati area. I am concerned that one of the proposed routes leads right in front of my 6 year

old daughter's elementary school, Evendale Elementary,  in the Princeton City School District. I

have also taught for Princeton schools for 16 years and have a vested interest in the safety of the

community.  I am concerned about the dangers of this pipeline and I'm wondering if you have any

information about this and how we can keep our communities safe. 

I'm asking for your help and support on this issue. How have other cities addressed this issue?

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Lindsay Holliday
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